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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act allows a parent to leave a newborn in a safety device if the device meets certain
standards. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.8).

Modifies the safe haven law to allow a parent to anonymously leave an infant in a newborn safety
device. Allows an authorized facility to install a newborn safety device. Prescribes standards for
newborn safety devices.
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